
Supplemental CALL FOR PROPOSALS 
Alaska Board of Fisheries 

 
THE ALASKA BOARD OF FISHERIES IS EXTENDING THE DEADLINE FOR 
PROPOSED CHANGES IN THE FOLLOWING PACIFIC COD FISHERIES:  

 
Prince William Sound Area (Registration Area E), Cook Inlet Area 
(Registration Area H), Kodiak Area (Registration Area K), Chignik Area 
(Registration Area L), and South Alaska Peninsula Area (Registration Area M) 
for parallel and state-waters Pacific cod seasons to address coordination of the 
state-waters Pacific cod fisheries with Gulf of Alaska federal sector splits 
scheduled for implementation in January 2012.   
 
All regulations dealing with Pacific cod fishing seasons including season 
opening, season closure, late season harvest opportunities and coordinating 
state-waters seasons with federal A and B seasons may be addressed, as well 
other issues necessary for coordination of the fisheries. 

 
EXTENDED PROPOSAL DEADLINE:  5:00 p.m. MONDAY, MAY 16, 2011 

 
The previous Call for Proposals specified a proposal deadline on April 8.  The board is extending 
the proposal deadline to May 16 for ONLY Pacific cod fishery regulations for the Prince William 
Sound Area (Registration Area E), Cook Inlet Area (Registration Area H), Kodiak Area 
(Registration Area K), Chignik Area (Registration Area L), and South Alaska Peninsula Area 
(Registration Area M). 
 
Proposals may be submitted by mail, fax, or online: 
 

Mail:  ADF&G, Boards Support Section 
P.O. Box 115526 
Juneau, AK  99811-5526 

 

Fax:  (907) 465-6094 
 

Online:  http://boardoffisheries.adfg.alaska.gov/ 
 

Proposals must be received by the 5:00 p.m. Monday, May 16, 2011 deadline at the Board 
Support Section office in Juneau.  A postmark is NOT sufficient for timely receipt.  You are 
encouraged to submit proposals at the earliest possible date. 
 
Please use the Board of Fisheries proposal form, available from any office of the Boards Support 
Section or on our website at http://boardoffisheries.adfg.alaska.gov/.  Proposals must contain a 
contact telephone number and address.  Please print or type the individual's name or organization’s 
name as appropriate.  A fax is acceptable and considered an original.   
 
Proposals received per the above “Call for Proposals” deadline will be considered by the Board of 
Fisheries during the October 2011 meeting.  For more information, please contact the Alaska Board 
of Fisheries Executive Director at (907) 465-4110. 
 


